
Please note the following response to Request for Council Delegation Form has been 
submitted at Wednesday September 13th 2023 9:55 AM with reference number 
2023-09-13-001.  

• Name of Individual(s)  
Jacob Hanlon  

• Position/Title  
Municipal Program Coordinator  

• Phone Number(s)  
 

• Email Address  
jacobh@foodcycler.com  

• Proposed meeting date for your Delegation  
September 25th 2023  

• Will other individuals be in attendance? Please state their name(s) 
and contact info  
No, but I would like to request to present virtually.  

• Have you appeared before Council in the past regarding this issue?  
No  

• Will you be providing a formal written presentation to accompany the 
Delegation?  
No  

• Reason(s) for Delegation Request (subject matter to be discussed)  
After speaking with a Councillor at the AMO Conference in August, we believe 
our Municipal food waste diversion program would be a good fit for the City 
of Dryden. We are currently partnered with over 100 Canadian Municipalities 
to help divert residential food waste from the garbage and landfill. We 
believe our program will extend your landfill life, reduce the amount of bag 
tags residents will have to buy, and help solve the deer problem.  

• Will you require any of the following for your presentation?  
Screen, Projector  
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